Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
The Florida Department of Transportation announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: November 14, 2024, 2:00 p.m.

PLACE: Webinar or In-person, physical location: FDOT Central Office 605 Suwannee St. Tallahassee, FL 32399 (photo ID required to enter building)

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Rail Safety Coalition (FRSC) is the Florida Department of Transportation’s new effort to help engage and collaborate with technical stakeholders. The FRSC consists of rail industry partners at the local, state, and federal levels, all dedicated to ensuring the safety of our communities around trains and tracks. Attendees may join virtually by registering at: 
https://events.gcc.teams.microsoft.com/event/121b2882-e0b0-4414-87d4-ba34f1880f7b@db21de5d-bc9c-420c-8f3f-8f08f85b5ada. Attendees have the option to participate in the webinar in person at the FDOT Central Office at 605 Suwannee St., Tallahassee, FL 32399. Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status. Persons who require accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act or persons who require translation services (free of charge) should contact Kathryn Krebs, at least seven days in advance of the meeting, by phone at (407)885-0838 or by email at rail@dot.state.fl.us.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Kathryn Krebs by email at rail@dot.state.fl.us.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Kathryn Krebs (407)885-0838 or by email at rail@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: Kathryn Krebs (407)885-0838 or by email at rail@dot.state.fl.us
